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6200 2nd Ave
Detroit, MI 48202

David Eifrid
dave@thrive-collaborative.com

(734) 718-7078

Matthew Grocoff
matt@thrive-collaborative.com
(734) 224-8877

Joey Jonna
jjonna@thrive-collaborative.com
(248) 320-9995

25 FEBRUARY 2021

Travis Radina- Ann Arbor City Council
300 E. Huron St.
Ann Arbor, MI 48104

Dear Mr. Radina,

We are writing this letter to specifically request to amend the Consent
Judgement for the property located at 2857 Packard Rd.  We have been
communicating with Mr. Bob Weber, the owner of the property, for
months on the specifics of our proposed development as well as potential
paths to purchase his land.  There is no formal agreement in place with
Mr. Weber.  Mr. Weber has indicated to us verbally that he is in support
of us purchasing the property and constructing our proposed
development.  We have presented/ submitted preliminary plans to the
city for review.  The plans submitted were a collaboration between
several local consultants and Thrive Collaborative.

Your attention to this matter is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Joey Jonna
Thrive Collaborative
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